



The AHC is considering a “s

There was discussion of the amount of background research necessary to do a nomination, whether CAP could help with encouraging nominations, and award nominations at the Annual Meeting.

#### *CAP*

Steve reported that this is a quiet time for CAP. This year there was a good pool of student scholarships and grants. Three applications for CAP affiliation are currently under review. Steve noted the growth of the affiliated projects to include projects from Spain to Iran. The number of non-north American projects is also increasing. There are not any Shepard grant applications at the moment.

#### *CH*

Jane reported that the CH committee met this morning. The committee organized a VAM session this year and they are working on one or two for the next year. Overall, the committee is pleased to see how many cultural heritage sessions there are on the program. The committee is also considering the possibility of another FOA Webinar.

force. The goal is to ask AM participants for feedback on how they feel and what would help them feel more comfortable. There was discussion of what would need to happen to put the survey together.

Vanessa and Tiffany noted that ECS has been working on how to be more welcome and ensure diversity amongst the brown bag mentors. ECS will also chat about how to coach mentors on being inclusive when interacting with participants. Allison volunteered PC to help mentor on how put together a session/paper.

Erin mentioned a note to session chairs on providing an engaging, open environment.

*Allison left the meeting.*